
From: Daniel Prather
To: commentletters
Subject: Water!
Date: Thursday, October 27, 2016 4:24:43 PM

Hello,

I am completely against the water being directing to Southern California from Central and Northern State of
California! We need to have enough for crops to feed all the state and country. If you continue to take the water
away from crops next will be food shortages for all. Maybe get the water they need by doing more desalination of
the coast water. You may have to increase Southern California rates to cover the cost! They have a choose between
paying extra or moving to where the water is! DO NOT TAKE OUR FOOD AWAY!!!

Thank you,
Daniel Prather

Pratherdhp@gmail.com 

Sent from Dan's iPhone6
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